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“Finally, brethren,
PRAY FOR US,

that the word of the Lord 
may have free course, and 
be glorified, even as it is 

with you.”
(2Thessalonians 3:1)

The Sanchez Family
Reaching Spain for the Glory of God!

Prayer Letter June-August 2013

Dear Prayer Supporters,

The summer is almost  gone. Soon, we will see the trees becoming bold by their changing 
leaves. People are coming back from their vacations. During these last  months, we have 
gathered about  half of our regular church attendance. Sometimes, we had less than twenty 
people, very few children in our Sunday School, and no possibility of choir… But, thank the 
Lord people are now coming back!

We have scheduled for this fall special music training for the choir 
and the young people. Our goal is for them to read a sheet of music 
notes. We are collecting some musical instruments to encourage some 
of our young people to learn how to play them. At the moment, 
though in a very low level, we have some that  have started playing 
recorder (we call it  sweet flute), and transverse flute. We would like to 
have a little “orchestra” to play for the services and special music. 
Any donation of some  instruments appropriated for church would be  greatly 
appreciated. We really believe that  sacred music is very important  for a sound church. 
We also pray that the Lord may send us a good and solid, Christian music family to 
minister here with us.

In July, my wife helped in the camp as she almost always does. 
This time, she was in the children´s camp.  Two of our children 
attended it this year (Jonatan and Candela).
 
July was a very special time for us. We had a wedding. Two of 
our young people (Javi and Giuli) got married on July 7th.  It  was 
a tremendous opportunity to witness for our Lord. The majority 
of the people attending were unbelievers. Javi is the only one 
saved in his whole family.

In our next letter, we will tell you about  another couple that is 
going to marry in September. They are Arturo and Dámaris. See 
the picture below this one. Pray for both of these  couples that 
they may glorify the  Lord in their new homes. Hopefully, in 
twelve years, we will have a lot of teenagers!!! 

Since we do not  have too much news, I would like to use the 
opportunity to ask you for your e-mail address. If I could have all 
the supporters’ addresses, we could save some of the money we 
expend for mailing and paper.

Please  write  back to us to this  email  address: 
alesamfina@gmail.com

We pray the Lord may give us a very blessed time from now until Christmas with the 
possibility to see more people saved and more consecrated Christians in our churches.

Thanks so much for your faithful support, dear people. We are in great  need of your prayer. It 
is my guess that you are also in need of our prayers as the days are drawing closer to the 
coming of the Lord. 
 
     In Christ´s holy name, 
     Alejandro, Fina, and Samuel Sanchez 
     Your missionaries in Spain
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